
January 17, 2015 Annual Youth meeting: 
 

Meeting brought to order by President Chelsey Geier. 
 

There were no treasures report or minutes from last annual meeting. 
No old business 
 

Discussion on the possibility of lower the requirement of having to show to  
10 judges.  This would allow more people to qualify for year end awards. 
 

It was decided to have a cupcake fundraiser for the May show in Valley City. 
 

Ideas for fundraisers for the year were discussed:  Trainer showmanship; 

carrot and cracker race; egg and spoon; tie dye tee shirts; laminated #'s for 
exhibitors;  rootbeer floats at Verndale; candle tumblers(sell 2000 we 
earn $2000.) sell pizza cards; pop/water/food wagon  with tip jar. 
 

It was decided the present President will present year end awards, new 
president will assist. 
 

YES conference is in June, need to have paper work submitted by April 30. 
The conference is July 7-9 ???  Youth will pitch in to show support for the  
youth attending. 
 

It was decided the club would elect a treasurer to follow the amount of 
club funds.  Also, elect 2 reporters. 
Motion made by Hannah and 2nd by Megan. 
The club also added a sportsmanship award to year end awards. 
 

Election of officers: President-Chelsey Geier; V. Pres.- Leanna Haugen; 

Secretary-Katie Kramlich; Reporters-Kacy Philpot, Lily Thorpe, Piper 
Anderson,  Treasurer-Megan Gross; 1yr director-Grace Roberts;  
2yr. Director-Lily Thorpe. 
Meeting Adjourned 

Submitted by  
Katie Kramlich 
  
 
 


